Welcome to Holy Family 6t

Hello

My name is Sally Layas, Director of Holy Family 6™ and | would like to extend a very warm welcome to you
as you browse the 6™ Form section of our website.

One of the most exciting things for me as Director of Sixth Form is seeing our students stay on with us, or
join us from other schools, to become part of Holy Family 6™. It is a privilege and incredibly rewarding to
see students embark on a new start, take up new courses, make new friendships and experience exciting
new opportunities.

We definitely see the child fade and the young adult emerge as our students successfully meet the
challenges of a more adult learning environment and take on the responsibilities of a real student. For me
though the very best part is being a part of supporting our students to make plans to achieve their dreams
and then seeing them realise their ambition.

We are very lucky to have Mrs Oldroyd (yr12), Mr Riley (yr13) and Mrs Laughlin (academic mentor)
alongside a team of dedicated teachers and tutors support our students. The staff at Holy Family 6" aspire
to know our students the best and all have a genuine and deep rooted concern for the academic and
spiritual growth of our charges. Often these teachers are the inspiration for our students to continue with
their studies at A level or University.

Whatever it is that makes a person distinctive at Holy Family 6 we both value and celebrate a student’s

uniqueness in an all-encompassing environment, where personal and spiritual development are equally as
important as academic achievement.

| do hope that this section of our website is informative and you enjoy your time here,

Sally Layas
Director of Sixth Form



